
 
May 23, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Fry Road Safety Improvements community project funding in 

fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is located at 1001 Preston Street, 

9th Floor, Houston. Texas 77357. 

 

The project will involve making intersection improvements to Fry Road at Westfield Parkway, 

Keith Harrow Boulevard, and West Little York Road in Houston, Harris County, Texas. 

Additionally, a new traffic signal system will be installed, along with approximately 1,000 linear 

feet of sidewalk to connect the existing area in this northwest Houston community, improving 

mobility, accessibility and safety for motorists, pedestrians and bicyclists. The project has a 

federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized under 42 U.S.C. 

5305(a)(1). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Morgan Luttrell  

Member of Congress 

 


